
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As the holiday season approaches, we are reminded of the importance of giving back to our 

community. This year, we are excited to announce our holiday donation drive to support local 

charities that make a significant impact on the lives of those in need. 

We invite you to join us in spreading joy and hope by donating essential items such as food, 

clothing, and hygiene products. Your generosity can help us ensure that everyone in our 

community experiences the spirit of the season. 

Donations can be dropped off at [Location] from [Start Date] to [End Date]. If you prefer, you 

can also make a monetary donation, which will be used to purchase items needed by the charities 

we support. 

Every contribution, no matter the size, helps us to create a brighter holiday for those less 

fortunate. Together, we can make a difference! 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to give back. We wish you and your loved ones a 

wonderful holiday season. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


